From: John Stuart <====================================
From: John Stuart <secgen@scotland.anglican.org> Date: 11/07/2019, 17:33</secgen@scotland.anglican.org>
To: "Mr Robert Gordon (Mr. 1988)   Control of the C
"Rt Rev Dr John Armes (bishop@edinburgh.anglican.org)" <bishop@edinburgh.anglican.org>, "</bishop@edinburgh.anglican.org>
, "Rt Rev Kevin Pearson
(bishop@argyll.anglican.org)" <bishop@argyll.anglican.org>, "</bishop@argyll.anglican.org>
What Bay Du Mark Charact
(bishop@moray.anglican.org)" <bishop@moray.anglican.org>,</bishop@moray.anglican.org>
(2) Shope meraylanghamong/ (2) Shope meraylangham.org/
Dear Members of Standing Committee
This is to inform you that, with regret, we are shortly about to conclude a mutually agreed arrangement with
in terms of which she will leave the employment of the Church.
is a second of the second second and I would ask please that you do not endeavour to contact her.
I have liaised closely with Robert, as convener of the committee, and the Primus over this situation and with their
agreement, we have reached agreement in principle on a settlement in terms of which will cease to be
employed later this month and will receive, in addition to pay in lieu of her three month notice period, a compensation payment of £30,000, which generously recognises her long period of service to the Church (nearly
16 years).
The arrangement with will be subject to strict confidentiality on both sides and the information in this email should not be shared with others. As part of the arrangement an "exit statement" and job reference will be agreed
with her. That exit statement will constitute the only public statement which will be made on the subject by either
her or the Church.
has been represented during the negotiation by an independent legal adviser, and a contribution towards
her legal costs will be funded by the Church as part of the settlement.
I am sorry to have to email in these terms, which I realise may come as something of a surprise to some of you. If you wish to discuss this, please feel free to contact either me or Robert.
you wish to disease this, please feel free to contact cities file of hopert.
Kind regards
John
John F Stuart
Secretary General
Scottish Enissanal Church
Scottish Episcopal Church 21 Grosvenor Crescent
Edinburgh
EH12 5EE
Tel: 0131-225-6357
fax: 0131-346-7247

www.scotland.anglican.org

Strictly Private and Confidential: GSO staffing matter

General Synod of the Scottish Episcopal Church

Scottish Charity No SC015962

This is a confidential communication and is intended only for the addressee indicated in the message (or duly authorised to be responsible for the delivery of the message to such person). If you are anyone other than the intended addressee, or person duly authorised and responsible for the delivery of this message to the intended addressee, please destroy this message and notify us immediately.

Our Privacy Notice is available at: <a href="https://www.scotland.anglican.org/privacy-policy/">https://www.scotland.anglican.org/privacy-policy/</a>) and sets out how we process your personal data, including how we keep your data secure and your rights. If you have any questions about our use of your data, please contact us at: <a href="mailto:office@scotland.anglican.org">office@scotland.anglican.org</a>